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DATE: December 26, 2012

SUBJECT: City Council meeting of January 1, 2013
At the December 18, 2012 City Council meeting the
City Council voted to cancel the meeting of January
1, 2013 due to the New Year’s holiday.

The next regular meeting of the Red Bluff City

Council will be January 15, 2013 beginning at 7
p.m. in the Council Chambers.

Cheryl Smith
Deputy City Clerk

The City of Red Bluff is an Equal Opportunity Provider



